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Likely no.

Neither the CCPA nor the proposed regulations explicitly address the issue of imposing fees or costs

on consumers for responding to requests for access or requests for deletion.  However, the CCPA

does prohibit businesses from discriminating against consumers on account of the exercise of any

right available to the consumer under CCPA, including the right to deletion.  Thus, in enforcing this

provision, the California Attorney General may argue that charging a consumer to process a request

for deletion is discriminatory and therefore in violation of CCPA.

For more information and resources about the CCPA visit http://www.CCPA-info.com. 

This article is part of a multi-part series published by BCLP to help companies understand and

implement the General Data Protection Regulation, the California Consumer Privacy Act and other

privacy statutes.  You can find more information on the CCPA in BCLP’s California Consumer

Privacy Act Practical Guide, and more information about the GDPR in the American Bar

Association’s The EU GDPR: Answers to the Most Frequently Asked Questions.

Data Privacy & Security

California Consumer Privacy Act

Insights

CAN A COMPANY CHARGE A FEE FOR RESPONDING TO A
RIGHT TO BE FORGOTTEN REQUEST?
May 15, 2020

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

http://www.ccpa-info.com/
https://www.bclplaw.com/a/web/159052/bclps-practical-guide-to-the-ccpa-usa01-12167951.pdf
https://shop.americanbar.org/eBus/Store/ProductDetails.aspx?productId=327790006


© 2024 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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